
 
 

ALISS Bulletin November 2022  

Welcome to our ALISS bulletin.  These bulletins will give you an update on the work we are 

doing to make community groups, voluntary organisations, and community-based services 

easily findable for staff, carers, and people who may want to access them.   

We will also be spotlighting new and existing groups to give people an idea of the range of 

groups that are out there, and this month Community Circus Paisley, is featured.   

 

ALISS – A Local Information System for Scotland 

ALISS https://www.aliss.org/ makes it easier to find information about local groups, activities, 

and support in communities.   

 

We have been working with people living and working in Renfrewshire’s communities to find 

information and add it to ALISS, and there are over 550 up to date Renfrewshire resources 

on the site.   

 

We hope you find the information useful and if you have any questions or would like us to 

come out and speak to you about ALISS, please contact us at 

communitypartnershipsteam@renfrewshire.gov.uk. 

 

Spotlight – Community Circus Paisley 

 

Community Circus Paisley are a Community Interest Company founded in 2021 with an aim 

to provide a permanent, community-owned home for the Scottish circus community, including 

a circus school and a development/performance venue as well as space and opportunities 

for the local community in Ferguslie Park. 

 

The group has converted the former St. Ninians Church into a place where people of any age 

and ability can learn circus skills such as unicycling, aerial acrobatics and juggling.   

 

The group runs classes for children, adults and for people with a range of support needs. 
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